Rice Realty
First Floor
658 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207) 773-1814

October 4, 2010

Inspector Brad C. James
City of Portland

Fire Department

380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 041010022

Re: 103 Highland Street
Building No. 68535-0-0

Dear Inspector James,

We have received your inspection report dated September 2, 2010. All
apartments presently have hardwired carbon monoxide alarms.

We will install one (1) hour fire doors with self-closing hinges, in the front
hallway apartment doors by November 5, 2010.

Basement and back hallway apartment fire doors will be installed and completed
by march 7, 2011.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

£/l

Geoffrey I. Rice




